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Columbus Police Co-Hosting a Community Block Party 
 

On Saturday, June 11, 2022, the Columbus Division of Police will partner with Hilliard Dream 

Center to host a community block party.  The event will take place from 11:00 A.M. – 1:00 P.M. 

at the Wedgewood Village Apartments, located at 777 Wedgewood Drive.     

 

The Columbus Division of Police, along with Hilliard Dream Center invites members of the 

community to come out and enjoy a family friendly event.  There will be a community barbeque, 

games, and Columbus Police equipment set up for everyone to enjoy.  The event will also provide 

an opportunity for members of the community to receive free health screenings and free groceries.  

 

A flyer for the event is attached to this media release.   

 

If you would like to make an interview request before the event, please reach out to Officer Johnson 

at the phone number listed above. 
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